
Page 1 of 3 

 
Present Apologies  Absent 

R Noke C Harris S Stone 

J Anglim S Bennett S Sleath 

M Anglim     

A Mudle     

S Renyard     

K Cotton     

I Banks     

M Farmer     

J Barber     

S Henry     

S Ibbotson     

      

 

 

1. Membership 

 

Only a few "hiccups" with the handover and membership renewal.  Paper option on HR 

Intranet to be kept as an option for renewal.  To date 136 members have rejoined/joined.  

40 EA payments.  Jeremy Barber and David Gould did not receive first time renewal email.  

Membership cards available to be printed off by member when renewing on line.  Several 

incomplete renewals to rectify. 

 

2. Treasure's Report 

 

Balance £4,854.  £2,430 from membership.  £581 from Solent Half Marathon entries.  

Money spent on 2 coaching courses, £690 on kit, £293 on Ryde 10M and X/C event.  £117 

on kit sold and £150 on clock hire. 

 

3. Coaching 

 

Steve Henry reported that he was half way through his coaching course before being 

assessed.  Coaches have now introduced track sessions (300 metre track at Applemore 

College).  Kim Cotton now involved in beginners sessions.  Several Tuesday night training 

sessions have now included ladies from the beginners course (members to be reminded to 

make them welcome as they could be nervous about joining this group).  With the Forestry 

Commisson logging taking place, training has proved difficult within the Dibden Inclosure. 

 

4. Club Kit 

 

Marilyn reported that the move of the club kit from Applemore to Ian Hawker's shop "The 

Bed Shop", Marsh Parade, Hythe a success, with £296 worth of kit sold since the move.  

Vests £15, T-shirts £17.  Old stock to sell off at a reasonable price (see post minute note). 

 

Minutes of HR Quarterly Meeting 

held on Monday 20 June 2016  

at Ray's 
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5. Hants Road Race League 

 

Solent Half Marathon (9 October) accepted into the League for 2016/17 (11 races).  No 

Lordshill 10M this season, but the Hayling Island 10 admitted.  60 runners overall took part 

in the 2016/16 league.  Results and awards available on the HR website. 

 

6. CC6 

 

New clubs added to league this season.  Car parking still a problem and it was agreed that 

car sharing should always be encouraged.  For our own event it was agreed that Oak Road 

car part should be used for cars carrying a single person.  Kick off meeting for the 

2016/2017 season to be held in August. 

 

7. RR10 

 

A big thank you from Steve for a great turn out from Hardley for our event and he 

reported that the Romsey RR who fell at the finish funnel was now ok.  The male/female 

ratio of the overall. participants was now 50/50.  Overall for the season 32 members 

represented the club and 19 ladies.  Finishing positions 12th men, 7th ladies. 

 

8. Cross Country 

 

AGM to be held Friday 24 June, with Mick in attendance.  The possibility of HR hosting an 

event was being discussed (only with held from other participating clubs).  The usual car 

parking problem is a huge issue and co-operation from marshals and participants is 

essential.  Mick to provide feedback from the AGM. 

 

9. Exbury 5M 

 

Sue not in attendance to give an update.  More helpers/marshalls are needed if the event 

takes place in 2017.   It was minuted that a misunderstanding from UKA on the relation of 

HR to both events led to a race permit not being issued for the Solent Half Marathon.  

Apparently feedback from the Exbury 5 was not received by them.  There are still several 

unpaid invoices. 

 

10. Solent Half Marathon 

 

9 October 2016.  Permit issue now sorted.  More publicity essential.  More flyers required.  

Email previous entries?   Ageas Rose Bowl event organisers to add our race on their 

publicity along with other local events.  Next committee meeting to be held during July. 

 

 

11. Publicity 

 

Jeremy reported that no new events listing had been received from Sue Sleath.  With her 

now only being second claim Hardley, Mick to speak with her to ascertain where she 

wishes to stand down from this job?  More Solent Half flyers required.  Steve Henry to help 

with this. 
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12. Social 

 

� Xmas Dinner Dance Saturday 17 December at Le Blaireau, Brockenhurst.  Books 

now being taken and will be advertised and promoted through the year.  Menu 

required. 

� Post Solent Half meal Sunday 9 October.  Seashells provisionally booked for 20/40 

people.  Menus available later. 

� Possible quiz night with Totton RC. 

 

13. Any other business 

 

� Jeremy Barber/Test Way.  Interested in rev-instating for 2017?  To discuss. 

� Jeremy Barber/Endurance 24.  Possible team/teams from HR for next year. 

� Jeremy Barber/Strava results on website thanks to Steve. 

� Mick Anglim.  Garage - no termination notice yet received.  Kim's offer still stands 

for the use of her garage. 

� Ray Noke/Awards Lunch 2017.  2 or 9 April, Bartley Lodge.  Steve Henry to 

investigate. 

 

Meeting closed 9.00 pm 

 

Date of Next Meeting 

 

Monday 12 September 7.30 pm at Mick and Jan's, 10 Amberslade Walk, Dibden Purlieu, SO45 

4NW.   

 

_|Çwt aÉ~x_|Çwt aÉ~x_|Çwt aÉ~x_|Çwt aÉ~x    

 

Minuted by Linda Noke for Hardley Runners 

 

Post meeting note 

 

Marilyn has sold 1 sweatshirt and 2 t-shirts from her "sale table" after last Tuesday's evening 

forest run.  


